To Karl Drew and the Crestline Village Water District, From Bob Kinzel Date January 26, 2017

First of all let me once again "thank you" for your confidence in me to appoint me to the Board of Directors of the Crestline Village Water District. I am extremely proud of the opportunity to serve my community. Please help direct me anyway that you see fit so that I can provide the very best of service to this District.

On Tuesday, January 24, I attended a LAFCO 101 for Special District, Keys to Understanding and Working With Your LAFCO. I must confess to you although being at several LAFCO Meetings I continue to struggle to understand their place in our lives. Leading the Meeting was Pamela Miller, Executive Director of CALAFCO, Paul Novak, Executive Director of Los Angeles County LAFCO, Kathy Rollings-McDonald Executive Director of San Bernardino County LAFCO, and George Spiliotis, Executive Director of Riverside County LAFCO. The 2 hour Meeting was a broad overview of LAFCO and Special Districts. Anytime I attend a Conference I try to come away with at least one thing that I learned. I learned that LAFCO is known as the State's steward of good government. WOW! How important is that to actually have someone besides us concerned about 'good government.' I am currently trying to locate a book that was recommended, Growth Within Bounds. This is a book that I believe will strengthen me as a servant to our community.

Thank you, and looking forward to a Tour of the District Sites and our next Meeting,

Bob Kinzel